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Total solid waste numbers for the 
first quarter of 2018 are down 7% 
over 2017.  MSW is down 2.2%, 
Construction and demolition 
debris is up 16.4%, bulky waste is 
up 3.9% and recyclables down 
39%.   
  
Note: March 2018 is estimated 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Finished water quality remains 
strong at all three treatment 
plants with iron and manganese 
levels well within our treatment 
goals.  Water quality complaint 
totals remain low although this is 
expected to pick up as we begin 
spring flushing.   

 

 

 
 
 
 

Water quantity pumped for 
January saw a slight uptick over 
2017 due to water breaks that 
were the result of deep frost from 
a cold December.  This trend 
settled down in February with 
March consumption equal to 
2017.  The Department is bracing 
for the busy second and third 
quarters as people open their 
yards and pools. 

 

 

 


